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 Matthew Giles 
Plans Team  
The Planning Inspectorate 
3J Kite Wing  
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 

Marina Brigginshaw
Head of Policy and 

Economic Development

   

Dear Mr Giles 
 
Submission of the Wealden Local Plan to the Secretary of State for Examination in 
Public under Regulation 22 The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) Regulations 2012 (as amended) 
 
Please find enclosed electronic copies the following documents in accordance with section 4 
of the Service Level Agreement dated 16th August 2018 in connection with the Council’s 
Local Plan: 
 

1. The Wealden Local Plan, January 20191; 
2. Wealden Local Plan Schedule of Main Modifications – January 2019; 
3. Wealden Local Plan Schedule of Minor Modifications – January 2019; 
4. Submission Policies maps; 
5. The regulation 22 (1) (c) consultation statement; 
6. Sustainability Appraisal Report; 
7. Representations in respondents order; 
8. Representations in policy order;  
9. Supporting documents relevant to the preparation of the local plan; and 
10. Index of Submission and Supporting Documents 

 
For clarification, the Council has submitted main modifications for consideration by the 
Planning Inspector. 
 
The USB drive is encrypted with a password and will be provided in a separate email.   
 

                                            
1 The Wealden Local Plan, January 2019 includes the minor modifications to the Proposed Submission  
Wealden Local Plan published in August 2018 as identified within the Schedule.  



 
We estimate the likely duration of the hearing to be a maximum of four weeks and our 
preferred date for the opening of the hearing is the week commencing 25th March 2019 or 
earlier if possible. Our appointed Programme Officer is Lynette Benton who can be contacted 
at lynette.benton@wealden.gov.uk. Our proposed venue is East Sussex National, Little 
Horsted, Uckfield, East Sussex.  
 
If you require any further assistance please telephone 01892 602008 or e-mail 
ldf@wealden.gov.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
Marina Brigginshaw 
Head of Policy and Economic Development 

mailto:lynette.benton@wealden.gov.uk

